
 
 

 
 

ABN: 77 086 347 300 
 

 

 
 

File: Z:\HMAC\04 - Delivery\Contract\Anglo Coal (ANG)\1858 - M'bah Nth Power Project Feasibility\AER Submission 
for DLF\AER DLF submission 10080325.doc 

25 March 2008 

 

Mr Chris Pattas 

General Manager 

Network Regulation South 

Australian Energy Regulator 

GPO Box 520 

Melbourne VIC 3001 

 

Distribution Loss Factor Submission for Moranbah North Power Station 

 

Dear Chris, 

 

Energy Developments Limited (EDL) are currently in the process of registering 

generating units connecting into the Moranbah North Coal NSP (MNCNSP) 66kV 

distribution network. 

 

On behalf of MNCNSP, Hill Michael submit the DLF for EDL’s proposed embedded 

generation for AER approval for the 2008/09 financial year.  

 

The DLF calculated for the EDL embedded generator is 0.9874. Please find enclosed  

the methodology employed by Hill Michael in calculating the DLF for the proposed  

power station. 

 

Please feel free the contact me on (07) 3236 4244 if you require anything further. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Hutson 

Consulting Engineer 


